
 
 

CITY OF GRANDVIEW 
NOTICE OF FILING AND PUBLIC HEARING 

2024 PRELIMINARY BUDGET 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Mayor of the City of Grandview has filed the 2024 
Preliminary Budget with the City Clerk.  Copies of the Preliminary Budget will be available to the 
public on November 10, 2023.  To request a copy, please call City Hall at (509) 882-9200 or 
email anitap@grandview.wa.us.  The Preliminary Budget is also available on the City’s website 
at www.grandview.wa.us. 
 
The City Council will conduct a Public Hearing on the 2024 Preliminary Budget on Tuesday, 
November 21, 2023, 7:00 p.m.  The public is invited to attend this hearing and provide written 
and oral comments on the proposed Budget.  The hearing will be held in person and via 
teleconference.   
 
Please join the meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone. 
 
Join Zoom Meeting  
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/86145734701?pwd=Ymxrc2U1QWVjYW1mMUNTbFRDeU01dz09  
To join via phone:  +1 253 215 8782  
Meeting ID: 861 4573 4701  
Passcode: 644415  
 
If you have a disability for which you will need reasonable accommodations, please contact the 
City Clerk, at the preceding address or telephone (509) 882-9200 one week prior to the 
meeting.  
 
CITY OF GRANDVIEW 
 
Anita G. Palacios, MMC 
City Clerk 
 
Publish: Grandview Herald – November 1 & 8, 2023 
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